
K I N D  R E S I L I E N T  R E A D Y  A C T I V E  A S P I R E  

N E W S L E T T E R  

W E E K LY   

Friday 18 January 2024 

Message from Miss Taunt 
Dear Families 

We’ve had a great week here at Belmore with lots of 

exciting learning taking place. Year 4 have started learning 

about Ancient Egyptians and are looking forward to their 

trip to the British Museum at the end of this half term. 

Years 5 and 6 have had their Cybercrime workshop this 

afternoon. Reception have been reading the book Owl 

Babies and you can see photos of their wonderful owl hats 

on the last page. We are delighted to welcome so many 

new children into our nursery this term and are so pleased 

to see them settling quickly and starting on their learning 

journey with us.  

Teachers will be able to talk to you about your child’s 

learning on Thursday 14th March. Appointments will be 

from 1.30 pm so school will close at 1pm on this day (not 

including nursery). This allows teachers to have the time to 

properly talk about your child’s learning and next steps. 

We hope you have stayed warm this week. 

If this has been a struggle for you at home, 

please talk to Mr Dias Smith or Miss Taunt. 

See you Monday! 

Rose Taunt 

Head of School 
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Key Dates this Half Term  

23rd January - Yr 6 RAF Bunker Trip  

24th January - Yr 3 Pedestrian Training  

30th January - Stronger Families Coffee 

Morning 

1st February - Young Voices Choir Trip  

5th February - Yr 6 Hate Crime Workshop  

5th February - Yr 5  Poetry Slam at Barnhill 

School 

6th February - Yr 3 Trip to the British Muse-

um 

6th February - Yr 5 & 6 TfL Active Travel 

Workshop 

7th February - Reception Hearing & Vision 

Tests 

7th February - Yr 6 Brentford Workshop  

9th February - Yr 4 Trip to the British Muse-

um 

12-16th February - HALF TERM   

 

Advance Notice 

Early Closure—Thursday 14th March at 1pm 

for Parents Consultation Meetings. Not in-



AT T E N DA N C E  U P DAT E  
Attend today, Achieve tomorrow 

 Every day counts! 

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason it is 

important that you phone the school before 8am on the first 

day of absence and leave a message on the absence line by 

calling 01895 462364 and choose option 1. 

This week’s whole 

school attendance 

94.4% 
Our target is more than 95% 
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We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Number of children who had 100%  

attendance this week: 

378 
Well done to those families! 
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Attendance WC 15/01/24 

Class  Attendance  

Elm 88.5% 

Pine 93.1% 

Oak 86.6% 

Poppy 94.1% 

Daisy 95.4% 

Sunflower 92.3% 

Bumblebee 94% 

Butterfly 93.8% 

Ladybird 96.9% 

Hedgehog 90.1% 

Rabbit 92.4% 

Squirrel 94.2% 

Daley 94.2% 

Farah 93.5% 

Kenny 97.9% 

Gavin 92.8% 

Ahlberg 95.8% 

Blackman 99% 

Aderin 96.6% 

Franklin 94% 

Hawking 92.3% 

Anderson 90.9% 

Attenborough 98.1% 

Berners-Lee 92.8% 



Pupil of the Week Award 

Class Name 

Poppy Mila & Suliem 

Daisy Aryan & Ibrahim 

Sunflower Kyra & Rahshayan 

Bumblebee Divya & Rafan 

Butterfly Diya & Faith 

Ladybird Emma & Sahej 

Hedgehog Stefani & Davante 

Rabbit Ameenah & Hanna 

Squirrel Fares & Nevaeh 

Daley Robin & Riley-Jay 

Farah Avinish & Serrat 

Kenny Ebeneezer & Arush 

Gavin Tyler 

Ahlberg Flavia & Bryant 

Blackman Charlie & Aairah 

Aderin Maria 

Franklin Zaidan 

Hawking Riley 

Anderson Kayleigh & Alice 

Attenborough Noah & Sara 

Berners-Lee Dion & Kashmir 

 

Our super star learners this week are - 

We ASPIRE to be  

the best we can be 

T H I S  W E E K ’ S  AWA R D S  
Celebrating success 
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St George 928 

St Patrick 891 

St Andrew 1336 

St David 579 

House Point Success! 

This week…. 

Well done St Andrew! 



 

Whether you read to your child or they're old enough to read themselves, just 20 minutes of reading a day is enough 

to have positive impact on their educational and personal development.  

January’s recommended reads 
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R E A D I N G  M AT T E R S  
Books build a stairway to your imagination 
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We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 



I N  OT H E R  N E W S  
Important Information 
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We are KIND, RESPECTFUL  

and WORK TOGETHER 

Year 5s will be joining the MLP Poetry Slam 

 

School Uniform Reminder 

Please make sure your child is in the correct school uniform, If you need help  

buying any items, please talk to Mr Dias-Smith. 

Earrings need to be studs and any non-religious jewellery left at home. 

Thank you for your support! 



I N  OT H E R  N E W S  
Important Information 
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We are KIND, RESPECTFUL  

and WORK TOGETHER 

Please join us for a Coffee Morning 

 

Advance Notice—school closure 

Thursday 14th March at 1pm 

Parents Consultation Meetings will be happening on Thursday 14th March 2024 from 1.30pm-6.30. School will close 

at 1pm on this day apart from nursery.  

 



F o c u s  o n …  R e c e p t i o n  
Look at this amazing work! 
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 A:   Owen Road, Hayes, Middlesex UB4 9LF 

E:    enquiries@belmore.school 
T:    01895 462 364   
W:  www.belmore.school 
 

We are READY and 

PREPARED to WORK 

Here is some of 

the learning from 

their Reception 

Work Books 

Look at these 

amazing owl 

hats! 

Daisy Class were 

enjoying looking at 

photos of them  

being friends 


